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August 13, 2018 
 
 
Cobb County Board of Commissioners 
100 Cherokee Street 
Marietta, GA 30090  
 
Re: SLUP-8 Home Star Storage, LLC 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman and Commissioners: 
 
 The Board of the Mableton Improvement Coalition (MIC) recommends approval of 
this application for a Special Land Use Permit for the property at 381 Veterans Memorial 
Highway. Mr. Moore heard our concerns prior to the Planning Commission hearing and 
addressed them in his stipulations letter, as amended by the Planning Commission. We 
urge you to approve this application and support its inclusion on the Consent Agenda for 
your August 21 hearing. 
 
 If this project moves forward, these warehouses will be converted to a productive 
use for which there seems to be demand in our community. The conditions placed on the 
approval and contained in the stipulations letter will lead to a better appearance for this 
property and provide for much-needed landscaping, stormwater management and 
renovation. 
 
 As always, thank you for the opportunity to be a part of this public comment 
process.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 770 948-5394. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robin Meyer 
Chairman of the Board 
 
 

cc:   Kevin Moore 
John Pederson, Cobb County Zoning Division Manager 
Robin Presley, Deputy County Clerk 

 MIC Board of Directors and Zoning Committee 
 


